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October 2, 2019 

 

Kenneth Udoibok 

1898 Highland Parkway 

St. Paul, MN 55116 

 

VIA EMAIL: k@kenulaw.com 

 

Dennis Kroll  

Kroll & Associates 

720 First Street, 1N  

Hudson, WI 54016  

 

VIA EMAIL: 

kroll.architects@gmail.com 

Olufemi Badejo  

1504 Pinewood Drive 

Shoreview, MN 55126 

 

VIA EMAIL:  feranmibadejo@gmail.com 

 

 

RE: Remove or Repair of the Structure at 1179 SEVENTH STREET EAST 

 

Dear Mr. Udoibok, Mr. Kroll & Mr. Badejo: 

 

A letter was sent by Joanna Zimny on September 25, 2019 indicating that Marcia Moermond will 

refer the matter back on October 9, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. to November 16, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. in 

Room 330 City Hall.  We have learned that Amazing Homes Ecclesia LLC is also involved or an 

interested party in this property as well; therefore, she will be referring the matter back to 

Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, November 26, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall and 

will continue the City Council Public Hearing to Wednesday, January 8, 2020 at 3:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 City Hall. 

 

If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Hearing Coordinator 

 

c: Steve Magner 

            Joe Yannarelly 

            Vicki Sheffer 

 Reid Soley 

 Christine Boulware 
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